
Penhold Elementary School
~A Great Place to Learn~

Box 130, Penhold, Alberta
T0M-1R0
Phone: 403-886-4390 Fax:403-886-5429

November 22, 2024
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are excited to be able to offer skiing to our students as an extracurricular activity again
this year! Penhold Elementary School has offered these two optional days to students as
we see the high value in exposing students to sports and activities within the community.

As part of our trips to Canyon Ski Hill, they will be offering lessons to all students at their
individual skill level. Lessons will include teaching about snow safety, skill development
and, most importantly, build an interest in outdoor activities that are part of a healthy
balanced lifestyle.

PES Ski Day’s will be taking place on January 24th, 2025 and February 7th, 2025. Students
will be expected to attend both days. Students not partaking in skiing will be expected to
attend school that day where learning will be occurring with a focus on alternate winter
sports and activities. Students will leave after morning buses and be back to catch buses
at the end of the day.

Cost of skiing for both days is:
- Full rental, lift pass and lesson - $130 ($65/day)
- Lift pass and lesson - $80 ($40/day)
- Lesson only - $60 ($30/day)

We are asking families to complete the following Google Form ASAP if they plan on having
their child attend the ski days. Completion of the above form will initiate the field trip
form creation as well as have the fees added to accounts. Forms must be completed by
December 2nd, 2024. If the Google Form is not completed, then students will not be put
on the list to attend and we will assume they are staying back at the school.

We are asking families to have fees paid for skiing by January 10th, 2024. Fees for the
ski days as well as any other outstanding fees (swimming, options, agendas) must be
paid in full before the first day of skiing in order for students to attend.

If you have any questions regarding the program please do not hesitate to contact the
school at (403)-886-4390.

Respectfully,

LisaBaird
Mrs. Lisa Baird
Principal

Mrs. Lisa Baird-Principal Mrs. Giselle Meyer-Vice Principal

https://forms.gle/MkgWYp5vbuBtyjXS7

